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County of Bruce Transportation & Environmental 
Services Department 
30 Park Street, P.O. Box 398, Walkerton, ON NOG 2VO 
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May 24, 2019 

Municipality of Brockton 
P.O. Box 68 
100 Scott Street 
Walkerton, ON NOG 2VO 

Attention: Gregg Furtney 

Re: Bruce Road 4 Construction 

brucecou nty. on. ca 

The County of Bruce will be completing surface rehabilitation and 
drainage upgrades on Bruce Road 4 from Sideroad 20 to Bruce Road 22. 
This work is scheduled to take place between June and September 2019, 
with traffic delays expected during this timeframe. 

During the week of June 17th, the Department will be completing culvert 
replacements over a two-day duration, in which the road will be closed 
and a detour will be posted. The detour has been discussed with John 
Strader and will include Bruce Road 22, Airport Road, Concession Road 2 
and Bruce Road 19. Thank you for allowing the County to utilize 
municipal roads for this detour. The County will be monitoring the 
signage and the detour route during the two-day closure. Access to 
Country Village Mobile Home Park will be granted nightly. 

Advance notice signs will be installed on Bruce Road 4 in early June, a 
notice will also be published in the local newspaper and on the County 
website. A copy of the notice as well as the detour route is attached for 
your information. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this road work and closure may 
cause. Please contact our office should you have any questions regarding 
this project. 

:Jerry aan 
Operations Manager 

c: John Strader, Brockton 
c: Chris Owens, Walkerton Foreperson 

Ends. 
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COUNTY OF BRUCE - PUBLIC NOTICE  
BRUCE ROAD 4 CONSTRUCTION  

 

The Transportation & Environmental Services Department is completing surface 
rehabilitation and drainage upgrades on Bruce Road 4 from Sideroad 20 to Bruce 
Road 22 between June and September as outlined in the feature map. Traffic 
delays are expected during this timeframe.  

Culvert replacement will take place in mid-June for a duration of two days in the 
area of Country Village Mobile Home Park.  The road will be closed and a detour 
will be posted.  

 
For further information, please contact the Transportation & Environmental Services Department.  
Jerry Haan, Operations Manager 
30 Park Street, P.O. Box 398   Walkerton, ON  N0G 2V0 
jhaan@brucecounty.on.ca       1-877-681-1291  
 
Notice Issued: May 30, 2019 



Bruce Road 4 Construction  

Two Day Road Closure - Detour Map  

 

Detour Route  

Culvert Replacements  


